
 

 

CHFA MULTIFAMILY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

CHFA welcomes 

Masouda Omar 

as the new 

Managing Director 

of Multifamily Housing Development  

  
Masouda Omar will begin as Managing Director of the Multifamily 
Department on February 21. CHFA is excited to welcome Ms. Omar 

to Connecticut from Colorado, where she was the Manager of 

Multifamily Program Compliance at Colorado Housing and Finance 
Authority. 

  
"After a nationwide search, we selected Masouda Omar for her 

experience in multifamily lending, coupled with a background in tax 
credit compliance and her leadership in building long-term 

relationships with the development community," said Nandini 
Natarajan, Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director of CHFA. 

  
"Among state housing finance agencies, CHFA is known as a leader 

and innovator. I look forward to working with the staff at CHFA and 
getting to know the developers, lenders and partners in 

Connecticut's affordable housing community," Omar added.   
  

During her more than 20 years at Colorado Housing and Finance 

Authority, Omar worked in economic development, community 
development, asset management and program compliance. She has 

completed the National Council of State Housing Agencies (NCSHA) 
executive leadership program at the University of Notre Dame, as 

well as executive leadership programs at the University of Denver, 
the Denver Community Leadership Forum (DCLF) at the University 

of Colorado Denver School of Public Affairs, and is a Certified 
Economic Development Finance Professional. 

  
She holds a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration from the 

University of Colorado, Denver. Omar is currently serving as Board 
President of the Colorado National Association of Housing and 

Redevelopment Officials (NAHRO) and has presented at NCHSA 
conferences as well as the Council of Development Finance Agencies 

and other trade associations. 

 

CHFA | | http://www.chfa.org 
860.721.9501 

Follow us on Social Media! 
 

            
 

 

Please Note:  CHFA has switched ALL its email notifications (e.g. RFPs, NOFAs, 
Compliance Changes / Reminders, etc.) to Constant Contact.  If you unsubscribe from this 
list you may miss important notices from CHFA.  If you have questions, please contact 
chfainformation@chfa.org before unsubscribing.  Thank you. 
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